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Dear Parents,

Final quote for our Year 6 leavers, “Life shrinks or expands in proportion to one’s courage.”

Thank you all so much for your support and cooperation this year, somehow, we have been able to survive and we find ourselves here on the last day of the year, hopefully stronger and more resilient than ever. A big well done to all the school community – you can be proud of what we have achieved this year.

The future appears uncertain but I can offer these timings to start the year,

Start of the school day from Monday 6th September 2021 – I will keep the current arrangements as they seem to suit. All pupils enter school between 8.40 and 9.00am.

End of the day arrangements from Monday 6th September – all classes will line up on the field at 3.15pm to be collected by parents on the paths.

I await further instructions and will keep you informed on the school website.

Stars of the week

Congratulations to our Stars of the Week

Ash - Brodie, Bella and Daniel for being super Year 1 experts

Oak - Everyone for having a great final week of term

Beech - Annabelle for being such a good role model for others

Chestnut - For all the pupils in Chestnut Class- they have been stars all year!

Sycamore - All of Year 6 for being a fabulous group
Reminder

The new school year begins for pupils on Monday 6th September.
Homework club

Homework club will begin Mon 6th September and run each day 7.50-8.50 am.

Initially there is no charge for this club.

If you wish your child to attend, please email the admin address so we can gauge figures. Thank you.
May I thank you for the end of term gifts – we have been very spoilt.
Please look after yourselves during the summer, keep safe and we look forward to seeing you again in September for a less interrupted year.
Take care and have a lovely summer,
Paddy Macey and team 

